From: Richard Oram (OCC) 
Sent: 21 December 2015 11:30
To: Planning
Subject: planning responses

15/02075/F - 4th D Landscape Services Canal Road Thrupp

15/02144/F - 10 Newland Place Banbury

15/01540/F - St Georges Catholic Church Round Close Road Adderbury

15/02111/F - Home Farm Main Street Upper Tadmarton

15/02098/F - 32 Thame Road Piddington
Dear Sir or Madam

The above proposals would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological constraints to these schemes.

Regards

Richard
Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Historic Environment Team

Plannig Regulation

Speedwell House, Speedwell Street

Oxford. OX1 1NE 
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